
CVS Oral Health Discount Site
Discount increased from 10% to 20%
Starting March 1st, Aetna dental members can get a 20% discount on CVS oral health and 
Listerine® products on the CVS Oral Health Discount website.  Members must use promo code 
AETNA20 at checkout. 

Members can access the discount by logging into Aetna Health and selecting Health & Wellness -
Discounts, Get Dental Discounts, CVS.  https://www.cvs.com/shop/merch/aetna-oral-care?
widgetID=q9xxpz90&mc=cat33

FAQs

Is the 20% discount running for a limited time?  No, 20% is the new standard discount for CVS 

Oral Health and Listerine products. 

Can members get the discount at CVS stores?  No, the promo code is only available for 
shopping through the CVS Oral Health website set up for Aetna members.  Members access the 
site through Aetna Health, Health & Wellness Discounts.

Can members use their CVS ExtraCare card?  Yes.

Can members use CVS CarePass?  Members cannot stack the CarePass discount and the Aetna 
promo discount. Only 1 promo code can be used at checkout.  CarePass members can get free 
shipping.
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NOTICE TO RECIPIENT OF INFORMATION:

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If you think you have received this e-mail in error, please
advise the sender by reply e-mail and then delete this e-mail immediately. 

This e-mail may also contain protected health information (PHI) with information about sensitive medical conditions,
including, but not limited to, treatment for substance use disorders, behavioral health, HIV/AIDS, or pregnancy. This
type of information may be protected by various federal and/or state laws which prohibit any further disclosure without
the express written consent of the person to whom it pertains or as otherwise permitted by law. Any unauthorized
further disclosure may be considered a violation of federal and/or state law. A general authorization for the release of
medical or other information may NOT be sufficient consent for release of this type of information. 

Thank you, Aetna




